April 2021

Dear Parents,

There is a lot of information contained in this month's letter. Please read it carefully and ask if you have any questions.

The week of April 12-16 is the **Week of the Young Child**. This is a week set aside nationally for us to recognize and celebrate how special children are. We will have some fun activities going on so please check the schedule and have your child participate in what they can. Following is a list of some of the activities planned for the week.

Monday is Career Day- What do you want to be when you grow up?

Tuesday is Sport Day. Dress in your favorite team garb or the sport you love most. We will plan some fun relay races outside.

Wednesday is Prom Day. Wear your formal attire.

Thursday is Character Day. Dress up as your favorite book or movie character.

Friday is Tourist Day. Dress up like a tourist and let's go explore.

Book orders this month will be due on April 9th. If you would like to order any books, please go online and use our classroom code GJXWR to order books. I was able to order three new books for our classroom last month thanks to parent orders.

Class pictures will be taken on April 20 at 9 am. We will get the information to you as soon as we have it.

For our family project this week I would like you to take a couple pictures of your child when you are out and about in the community. We are going to put a book together about our culture and community and learn some things about where we live. For example, if you go to a park, out to eat, to a museum, on a neighborhood walk, to the grocery store, doctor's office, dentist's office, shopping, etc. please snap a photo and share with us.

We have been working on your children's evaluations and have completed them for the most part. There are a few things we will do together this month and I will fill in the information as we go. Conferences are scheduled for Tuesday April 20th. We will put a sign-up sheet on the door so if you would like a conference please sign up for a time. It should take about fifteen minutes. Conferences are optional so if you are not interested in attending a conference, please let us know and we can give you your child's evaluation.

Our Spring Program and Pre-school Graduation will be held at 10:00 am on May 19th. We do not know exactly what it is going to look like this year, but we will keep you posted.

If you have any empty plastic water bottles or clean panty hose you are will to part with, we could use them for some projects in April. We would need them by April 7th. Thank you.

If you have any questions regarding anything, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lincoln

Miss Dorie

Miss Rosie